
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Once again, the end of another season of regular play for Softball and Baseball has arrived.  
The LACLL would like to thank you for allowing your child to participate in Little League.  
This is a great opportunity to learn good sportsmanship and other lifelong lessons. 
 
Please continue to support the teams moving on to participate in post season, All-Star play.  
The All-Star selection process for players has been completed and all parents have been 
notified.  The All-Star selection is a challenging process as the LACLL is fortunate to have 
many talented players who also exhibit good character, the right attitude, being a good sport 
and a good teammate.  If your player was not selected this year, please do not be 
discouraged, take this opportunity to grow and develop based on coach feedback and try out 
next year. 
 
The 2018 LACLL will be represented by the following teams in post season play, please visit 
the website and Facebook frequently for updates.  
 

Baseball  

• 8-10 year 

• Majors 

 

Softball 

• 8-10 year Team 

• 9-11 year Team 

• Majors 

 
During the 2018 season over 440 players participated in over 300 games.  All of which 
could not happen without the time and energy of those who volunteer.   Thanks to all 
the coaches and managers involved, especially the volunteers without whom LACLL could 
not offer the number of teams and level of coaching that we do.  It would be remiss to not 
recognize and appreciate the integral role that parents, grandparents and the wider support 
network plays in transporting and supporting players to and from practices and games.  No 
matter what role you filled this year, from coaches to concession workers, you are 
appreciated and the LACLL is grateful.   
 
The LACLL Board looks forward to next season and hopes you come out and join the 
league again! 

 


